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Allowable Revenue and Forecast Capital Expenditure Proposal for 
System Management and Independent Market Operator Functions 
 
PUBLICATION OF SUBMISSION 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has today published a submission received from 
Alinta Energy in response to the ERA’s Issues Papers, published on 30 March 2016.  No other 
submissions were received. 

The Issues Papers relate to proposals for allowable revenue and forecast capital expenditure 
for the period 1 July 2016 to 30 June 2019 submitted by the Independent Market Operator and 
System Management. 

The Gas Services Information Rules (2015) require the ERA to assess and determine allowable 
revenue and forecast capital expenditure proposed by the Independent Market Operator. 

The Wholesale Electricity Market Rules (2015) require the ERA to assess and determine the 
allowable revenue and forecast capital expenditure proposed by the Independent Market 
operator and System Management. 

The submission received from Alinta Energy is available on the ERA’s website. 
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General Enquiries      Media Enquiries 
Nurcan Catan       Tracy Wealleans 
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        Email:  communications@erawa.com.au 

 

https://www.erawa.com.au/electricity/wholesale-electricity-market/determinations/independent-market-operator-imo-system-management-and-australian-energy-market-operator-aemo-allowable-revenue
mailto:%20records@erawa.com.au
mailto:communications@erawa.com.au

